## ..... "THE SENTINEL".....

A Newsletter of the

# North Beach Taxpayers' Association

www.northbeachtaxpayersassociation.com Email address nbtalbi@gmail.com

> June 25, 2012 Volume 1, Issue 5



## Membership Meeting

#### **Municipal Report**

The spring meeting of the NBTA membership oc-

curred this past Saturday. A special feature was an interchange with Joe Mancini, Mayor of Long Beach Township.



The mayor spoke to numerous issues, noting that the budget for this year was decreased by 2% and expenses are down by 1 1/2%. He said the first portion of the beach replenishment for Brant Beach was completed on time, and is pleased with the beaches in North Beach and Loveladies, while suggesting that we, too, must face replenishment one day. He responded to a variety of questions and grievances, including a pedestrian-controlled blinker light at the 25th St. crossing (pending county approval for several such lights in LBT); new traffic regulations, e.g; bicyclists and pedestrians must honor all traffic signals or be ticketed He also answered members' questions about individual issues. Commissioner Ralph Bayard (Public Works) added his comments, as well, stating that the pumping station and grounds have been improved, and work is proceeding to make necessary repairs to the sewer pipes in the median.

#### Association Go

Patty Robinson has secured an opportunity for all North Beach residents to participate in a golf league at nearby Sea Oaks CC, a wonderful golf course, during July and August this summer. Four tee times beginning at 2:30 PM on Tuesdays will be available to us, at \$32 for nine holes, or \$45 for 18 holes. We are very pleased with this opportunity and hope many of our folks will be in touch with Patty to schedule tee times. This is open to your tenants and guests, also. We do need you to make commitments by contacting Patty r2000@yahoo.com\_or 973-610-1533.

### Trustee Election

We will be conducting elections in August for three Trustees. If interested in seeking a nomination get your bio (150 words) in to the Election Committee. Send the bio to NBTA, PO Box 22, Ship Bottom, NJ 08008 not later than July 27th.

#### A Memorial

Our thoughts are with Agnes Romanelli, whose husband Pete, a long-time member, recently passed away.

